Yankovich, Michael G.

From: Leland, James H.

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 7:13 AM
To: Yankovich, Michael G.

Subject: FW: Silveyville

From: Ted Seifert <ted@tedseifert.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2019 6:54 PM

To: Leland, James H. <JHLeland@SolanoCounty.com>
Subject: Silveyville

We are on vacation for a week in area that has limited internet. Mike and | spoke but the county site to view the
email addresses was not coming up. Could you forward this to him.

We are requesting to defer the planning commission meeting until the first meeting in June.

The planning requirements are workable with a few small corrections.

The building and environmental health issues for the timbers should not be an issue.

The two areas that are of concern and which we need time to evaluate are the building dept concerns of using
a small portion of the barn for transient public access as well as our office, as well as the requirements to
become a state small water system and also to confirm the the Pumpkin Farm and Treefarm are two separate
and distinct special events. There are a few other issues but are less critical them the ones mentioned.

When | return next week | would like to meet and personally bring you up to what | believe had been said so
we are on the same page going forward.

Thank you and please tell Jim thank you for all the time he has spent with us on this project. -

Ted and Jeri Seifert

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone



